
 
 
 
 
 
August 15, 2019 
 
Jhone Ebert, Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Nevada Department of Education 
700 E 5th Street 
Carson City, NV   89701 
 
Dear Ms. Ebert, 
 
On April 9, 2019, the Washoe County School District Board of Trustees approved the 
addition of the attached dual credit courses for academic credit offered by Truckee 
Meadows Community College, Sierra Nevada College, Western Nevada College, Great 
Basin College, and the University of Nevada Reno. 
 
Please find attached the agenda, item 2.19, for the Washoe County School District 
Board Meeting and the courses to be offered for academic credit. Per 389.160 (2), State 
Board approval is required.  Thank you for your help in getting this item placed on the 
agenda. You will find the credit we will be offering for each course and the type of credit 
applied toward graduation attached. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Bryn Lapenta, Ed. D. 
Senior Director 
Student Accounting 
(775) 861-4464 
 

Washoe County School District 
Public Policy, Accountability & Assessment 

380 Edison Way Suite 102 
Reno, NV 89502 

 


